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MICHAEL A. SUPERATA

Dear Sir
The Subcommittee on Energy of the House Committee on Science and 

Astronautics has the responsibility of investigating and reporting on 
research and development requirements associated with future national 
energy needs.

One high priority Subcommittee subject is the publication of an 
annual inventory of ongoing energy research in this country. A copy 
of last year's inventory may be obtained from the Government Printing 
Office.* We are now in the process of gathering data for the next 
publication. The purpose of this letter is to solicit your cooperation 
and that of others within your organization in this activity.

As in previous years, this work is being carried out by the 
Information Center Complex at Oak Ridge National Laboratory with 
support from the National Science Foundation and by the Atomic Energy 
Commission.

The Inventory will cover all research and development related to 
energy. Only energy-related R&D with an annual expenditure of at least 
$5,000 is to be included. We are interested in research currently 
under way or concluded after December 31, 1972. A more detailed 
description of its scope is given in the attached instructions.

The energy survey questionnaire is also enclosed which, when 
completed will provide us with the needed information. This should be 
filled out as completely as possible and returned to the Oak Ridge 
National Laboratory. Instead of completing the questionnaire form, you 
may wish to submit copies of your standard documentation, if it includes 
the desired information. A separate questionnaire should be used for 
each energy R&D activity. If additional copies of the questionnaire are 
needed, you may either duplicate the one enclosed or request more from 
Dr. Caton at the address listed on the questionnaire.

* "Inventory of Current Energy Research and Development," Vols. I, II, 
and III, January, 1974.
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It is not necessary to reveal any specific proprietary descriptive 
information. Informative general descriptions of the different areas 
of your research will be adequate.

The expenditure information is especially important because summary 
tables are prepared of the amount spent in various research areas. Any 
proprietary expenditure information will be used only in the preparation 
of these summary tables; amounts cannot be broken out and associated 
with a specific company, organization, or project.

We would like to have this detailed information as soon as possible 
and in any event no later than January 15, 1975, sooner if possible. 
Please send it in the enclosed, self-addressed envelope.

I would like to express my personal thanks and appreciation for any 
assistance that you can give us in this project.

Sincerely yours

MIKE McCORMACK 
Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy

Enclosure





I wish to order a copy of the "Nww International Economic Order 
and the Law of the Sea, In addition, I would be interested in a 
bibliography of other material you have developed regarding the 
Law of the Sea.
You may send the copy COD, or bill me.
Do you have a research library? What requirements do you have for 
members who wish to visit your Center?

Sincerely,

Carol McCabe

400 S, Burnside #2B 
Los Angeles, Ca, 90036







★  ★  ★  ★ THE CENTER MAGAZINE
BOX 4068

SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA 93103

Editorial Offices

23 August 1977

Dear Elisabeth:
Otis Graham passed along this copy of Ocean 
Science News.
In the light of what seems some quick and 
negative reaction by U.S. delegation to UNCLOS 
and the Informal Composite Negotiating Text 
and actions to match that hostile reaction., 
we are wondering whether you know of someone 
who could write a piece on the American 
delegation's attitude and position throughout 
the UNCLOS sessions, and especially now.
We feel if we are to do anything along this 
line, now is the time to do it, before the 
U.S. position hardens irremediably.
Do you know of anyone who could write a good, 
objective analysis of U.S. position?

Sincerely,

Donald McDonald

THE CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF DEMOCRATIC INSTITUTIONS



SSr-A E BSMr-\ e am e\ r »  ry  e rrs tya r  n  
,< Ka \\p:sa pv  o u 0, [a  U 
H iy£< eSs? i<J3 sktiL fai S<S! b Li

178 Balmoral Ave. 
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(416) 921-1652

Dr. Elisabeth Mann Borgese,
International Ocean Institute,
Box 4716,
Santa Barbara, California, 93103

Many thanks for your recent missive. I’m delighted to 
hear that you are in Halifax. I ’ll make an effort to 
stop by and see you. I’m doing some work for the 
Government of Newfoundland and its relatively easy to 
touch down in Halifax on the way east.

Unfortunately, I have no recent literature of a technical 
nature on the intelligence of marine mammals that I am 
sure you do not have yourself. However, I have had under 
water encounters with Harp Seals, Beluga Whales, Bowhead 
Whales and, of course, the Narwhal. Perhaps these can 
be talked about when we meet.

I hope all goes well with your work. The enclosed is a 
short article which describes some of the highlights of 
our recent Arctic expedition.

45c^rTSrl

September 21st, 1978

P.S. Would you drop me a line to let me know where I 
might contact you at Dalhousie? Please note my 
new address.


